
Arkansas - Texas - MitchellWilliamsLaw.com

Training: Arkansas Department of 
Environmental Quality Schedules 
Classes on NetDMR
Arkansas Environmental, Energy, and Water Law Blog

02/17/2016

The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”) announced it is scheduling what it 
characterizes as hands-on training on how to utilize NetDMR electronic filing.

ADEQ states that as of December 21, 2016 Arkansas National Pollution Discharge Elimination System 
permittees will be required to submit discharge monitoring reports (“DMRs”) electronically using the web-
based tool NetDMR.

Participants in the ADEQ classes will learn how to create an account, manage access, enter data, sign 
DMRs, and import DMR data. 

The training classes will be conducted by agency staff. 

Participants must register and receive confirmation from ADEQ before attending training class. 

A link to NetDMR training registration can be found here 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/enforcement/compliance/netdmr.aspx.

The schedule for training in North Little Rock at ADEQ headquarters  and other options for including EPA 
webinar training can be found 
here https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/enforcement/compliance/netdmr_training.aspx.

In addition, ADEQ offers on-line modules which allows participants to use and register at their own pace 
using resources at https://netdmr.zendesk.com/home.
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